
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Decision:  Supply of Various Safety Products 
 
At its meeting on June 12, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board authorize: 

1. A one-year period extension from July 11, 2018 to July 10, 2019 for the supply of various 
safety products. 

2. Additional funds in the amount of $4,290,000 to carry the contract to the proposed contract 
expiry date of July 10, 2019. 

 

 


